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508501PCN Number April 21, 2020Date Issued

Supplier Change Reason for Change

This letter is to inform you that Molex is adding a new supplier or 
the supplier is making a change affecting the part(s) identified in 
this notice. There will be no negative impact to product 
performance as a result of this change.

Change Type Description

New CapacityReason for Short Notice

Passed FAIAssessment of Change 

May 22, 2020Internal Molex Qualification Date

May 22, 2020
Sample Availability Date 

(Changed Part)

May 30, 2020Planned Implementation Date

Date codeMethod of Identifying Change

Before Change After Change
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Molex, LLC 
2222 Wellington Court 

Lisle, IL 60532 
TEL: 630-969-4747 

www.molex.com

You may address any technical inquiries regarding this PCN by sending E-mail to   
pcn_coordinator@molex.com or your Local Sales Engineer. 
  
Note: While responding, please retain "PCN Notification:508501" in the e-mail Subject line for faster  
response.



PCN # Molex Part #

508501 1001446800



Part numbers affected: 
100144-6800 
 



= IMPEL Cables TTV HSG and Material Change

TTM/L130 black TTV/ e130i black
Before After




Overview — Molex Series 100144, 201075, 211820, 214323, 214533, 100199, 201788

The purpose of this PCN is to inform the customer of the change from low volume to
high volume tooling for Impel cable housings. Additionally, the material of the housing
will be changing from L130 black to e130i black to align with the material used in all
Molex backplane assemblies.

Change affects all 4x8, 6x8, and 6x16 Impel cable assemblies

Product Impact:
— There is no impact to form fit or function.

Part Number Impact
—  See attached list

Samples available upon request.





